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Senator Helming Thanks Community for Toys for Tots Donations
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Senator Helming thanks the residents of the 54th Senate District for their generous

donations to the Marine Toys for Tots program. She is pictured here at Midlakes High

School, where students and staff donated bags of sporting equipment.

“Thank you to the individuals who dropped off toys to my office, and for the generous

donations from organizations and businesses including Seneca County SCOPE, IBEW Local

840, and First Base Line in Waterloo,” said Senator Helming. “Thank you especially to Dave

Brisbane and Jim Wicker of Marine Corps League Memorial Day Detachment No. 468 in
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Clyde for all they do for the Toys for Tots program.”

L-R: Jim Wicker, Marine Corps League Memorial Day Detachment No. 468; Midlakes student

Ryan Peck; Midlakes Schools Superintendent Matt Sickles; Senator Helming; Midlakes

Athletic Director John Lombardi; Midlakes student Kate Mahoney; and Dave Brisbane,

Marine Corps League Memorial Day Detachment No. 468.


